
 
ELECTION PACK 

GUIDE TO POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
GENERAL REPRESENTATIVE 

 
 
SPONSORS REQUIRED – 6 
 
SPONSOR ELIGIBILITY –  
 

 Must be a fully registered student of the University of Glasgow.  
 
POSITIONS AVAILABLE - 4 
 
Job Description 
 
There are four General Representatives who are elected from the entire student body, and 
attend each meeting of SRC Council. Essentially a position without portfolio, the role of the 
General Representative can be extremely varied.  It will require liaising primarily with the 
President, but also with students from any and all disciplines.  
 
General Representatives should be prepared to liaise with Student Officers, Academic 
Convenors and Sabbatical Officers as required and should be able to judge when a student 
issue should be referred.  General Representatives are also encouraged to help the SRC in 
the various events the SRC organizes, such as Welfare Week.  Becoming a General 
Representative is often a good way to familiarize yourself with the SRC Council structure. 
 
 
SRC Committees and Working Groups 
The SRC may establish sub committees or working parties to consider certain areas of its 
work and sometimes consider policy motions.  General Representatives may participate in 
the work of such committees and groups (and can suggest the establishment of new groups 
or committees). 
 
University Committees 
Council votes in autumn to elect members to sit on a variety of University committees, 
including Library Committee, Museums and Galleries Committee, Council of Senate, Senate 
Disciplinary and Student Support Development Committee.  Please contact the PA to the 
Permanent Secretary for a full list of committees. 
 

 



CHECKLIST 
 

 
PLEASE CHECK YOU HAVE: 
 
 
 

 Complete an online nomination form; 
 
 Checked that your sponsors are all matriculated students of the 

University of Glasgow and eligible to sponsor the position you are 
standing for. We recommend that you add additional sponsors to 
help you meet your quota in case any of your selected sponsors 
are not eligible 

 
 Submitted an electronic photo to the elections email address  
 
 Submitted your manifesto (no more than 200 words) as an attachment 

to the elections email address 
 

 Read the job description. 
 

 Read and understood the election rules and regulations. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Deputy Returning Officer, on elections@src.gla.ac.uk 

 
 

  

 
 
 


